
 5 September 2023 

 Dear Parents/Whanau 

 Year 8 Debating 

 Your child has shown an interest in a debating group, which has been meeting together on Fridays to learn 
 the process of preparing a strong debate on a variety of topics. 

 An opportunity has come about for some Yr 8 students from Parua Bay School to enter a debating 
 competition with other schools in Week 10, Thursday 21st September. 

 Date:  Thursday 21st September (Week 10) 
 Where:  Clark Road Chapel, Kamo 
 Time:  Depart school at 8:30 am and return to school approx 2:30 pm 

 For this trip to be able to happen we require parent supervision. 

 Please indicate if you are able to help, as an adult supporter 

 Please bring: 
 -  Covered in footwear 
 -  Device (school device can be used) 
 -  Parua Bay T-shirt (if you have one) 
 -  Pen 
 -  A good lunch and a water bottle 

 Jeremy Hamilton 
 _________________________________________________________________________________ 

 I give permission for ______________________________ to be involved in the debating competition. 

 I can support as a parent helper  yes / no 

 I am able to transport ________ students with over the shoulder seatbelts  yes / no 

 If helping, my vehicle will have an up-to-date WOF / registration  yes / no 

 My contact phone number is ______________________________ 

 My child’s most recent health needs are _________________________________________ 

 Signed____________________________________  Name: __________________________________ 

 Contact Number: ________________________________ 


